Prez Sez, October 2023
We had a Rodeo!
For those of you who volunteered, thank you for helping PVRA and the community!

Where we did well:

e Friday 25 people. 179 hours

e Sat day and night 43 people. 225.75 hours
e ABC training 1 hour each 22 PVRA Members

Where we didn’t do well
e Poor attendance at work parties both before and after the Rodeo (there is still work to be done)
e Some PVRA members did not sign out, so their hours were not counted (unless we witnessed when
you left—for example, some people worked until 10:30 pm at the beverage stands)

Board of Directors Nominations for 2024 from the Nominating Committee
President-Janice Kall

Vice President-Jim Walls, Julie Hammond
Secretary-Sandy Childers

Treasurer-Kasey Bergman

2 year position- Julie Hammond, Emily Jarvis, Jim Walls
2 year position-Julie Hammond, Emily Jarvis, Jim Walls
1 year board position-Michael Goldberg, Jim Walls
Not up for Re-Election

2-year position-Sam Miller to start year 2 out of 2
2-year position-Jost Diederichs to start year 2 out of 2

Dues, Bylaws & Operating Rules Changes

At the September meeting, the Board brought Dues, Bylaws, and Operating Rules changes to the General
Meeting, to start the approval process. We will vote next month to approve them. These changes you can
also find on the website under the Membership Tab, under Horse Tales for September and October 2023. You
can find the old versions under Member Documents.

Tractor Replacement: We need to raise funds for a new tractor. This may require a combination of grants,
special assessment, and fundraising. This is a significant expense but critical to keep up the grounds.

| hope you all will attend the October General Meeting and Elections held at the PVRA Grounds at 7 pm on
Tuesday October 3rd.

Janice Kall, President
president@pvra.com



